New Alfred Online takes a look at summer activity
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Faculty and students are back on campus, where there has been much activity during the summer months. “Open” the
latest Alfred Online magazine to read about those alumni who find working at summer camps is a good way to reach

out, give back, and stay connected. You&ll also want to review the history of campus observatories as a special 150th
anniversary nears; “step” into the Knights& Den at Powell Campus Center for a whole new array of eateries; and get

up-to-date on projects large and small which occurred during the past few months. Find it all at:

www.alfredmagazine.alfred.edu


http://www.alfredmagazine.alfred.edu/

